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Hacker, Marsha

From: Larson, Alan

Sent:  Wednesday, October 10, 2007 11:06 AM

To: Hacker, Marsha

Cc: Nelson, Larry; Rodefeld, Danief; Engelhart, Chuck; 'Richard Lundeen'; ‘Brian Reddeman’
Subject: Paterson Street Materials Handling Bldg

Marsha,

After careful consideration and analysis, we have decided to recommend to the Board
of Public Works that all bids for the Paterson Street Materials Handling Building be
rejected. We will not be proceeding with the project.

Thank You.

Al Larson P.E.

Principal Engineer - Water
Madison Water Utility
608.266.4653
608.225.9131 Cell

10/10/2007



